
 26 April 2013

Janet Holborow
Chair, Pāekākāriki   Community Board
4 Ames St
Pāekākāriki  

To Whom It May Concern

LETTER OF ENDORSEMENT FOR THE “GROW PĀEKĀKĀRIKI  ” REPORT

“Grow Pāekākāriki” is a community initiative which was set up by a group of Pāekākāriki 
residents to look into the future of the Perkins’ farm land, which is surplus to the 
requirements of the Transmission Gully project.

This land has a wide variety of potentials which are detailed in a thorough report, which can 
be found at  Grow Paekakariki’s website: 
http://www.opengeo.co.nz/GrowPaekakariki/info.htm.
We believe that the report is a thoroughly researched and useful document which should be 
consulted when making decisions about the future of the land.

Many of the concepts are not only of community interest, but also impact on a regional and 
national level.  The environmental considerations in the report are of great importance.

We would like to offer our support and endorsement of this important document, and 
congratulate and thank the members of the community who have taken this initiative.

Yours sincerely

Janet Holborow
Chair, Pāekākāriki Community Board
On behalf of the Pāekākāriki Community Board:
Helen Keivom (Deputy Chair), Steve Eckett, Rosemary Barrington, Hilary Wooding (Ward 
Councillor).
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